
 

December 14, 2021 

 

  
Derek Kalish 
Richland County Clerk 
181 W Seminary Street, Room 330 
PO Box 310 
Richland Center, WI 53581 
derek.kalish@co.richland.wi.us 
 

 

Dear Derek: 

 

Attached you will find a PDF of the Richland County Emergency Fire Warden list for board approval. For the 

current online database of Emergency Fire Wardens located at businesses in your county, go to http://dnr.wi.gov 

and search keyword “fire warden.”  

 

In accordance with Section 26.12(3) and Section 26.14(3) of the Wisconsin Statutes we recommend the following 

businesses/individuals to act as authorized Emergency Fire Wardens for the prevention and suppression of forest 

fires in Richland County for the 2022 calendar year. 

 

If these businesses/individuals have the county board’s approval, we request that the chairperson return a signed 

copy to Chrissy Shaw at the email or address below at your earliest convenience. A second copy can be signed 

and kept for your records. 

 

Chrissy Shaw 

1500 N Johns St 

Dodgeville, WI 53533 

Chrissy.shaw@wisconsin.gov 

 

If you have any questions or concerns, please call the Dodgeville Fire Control Dispatch Office at 608-935-1929. 

Thank you for your cooperation. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 
Aaron Young 

Area Forestry Leader – Division of Forestry 

Wisconsin Department of Natural Resources 

 

Enc. 

 

 
 

Tony Evers, Governor 
Preston D. Cole, Secretary 

 Telephone 608-266-2621 
Toll Free 1-888-936-7463 

TTY Access via relay - 711 

 

State of Wisconsin 
DEPARTMENT OF NATURAL RESOURCES 
1500 N Johns Street  
Dodgeville WI  53533 

 dnr.wi.gov 
wisconsin.gov 

http://dnr.wi.gov/

